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Lata police conduct awareness talk at Nelau and Taipe village in Temotu 

Province  

Officers of the Royal Solomon Islands Police Force (RSIPF) at Lata Police Station 

conducted awareness talks at Nelau and Taipe village in Temotu Province on 12 February 

2023. 

Provincial Police Commander (PPC) Temotu Province, Superintendent James Toaki says, 

“The awareness talk was based on the five drivers of crime and how it can affect the lives 

of individuals and the community as a whole.” 

PPC Toaki says, “Community leaders and household elders are advised to emphasize when 

speaking to individuals who are dependent on them about the consequences of criminal 

actions that are mentioned under the five drivers of crime.” 

Superintendent Toaki said the way forward to a crime free society depends on how much 

effort we put into reducing and reporting crimes to police. Community leaders are also 

reminded that kwaso (homebrew) and marijuana are one of the number one drivers of crime 

in most communities currently. 

Police appeal to both communities to surrender their kwaso (homebrew) brewing equipment 

and uproot marijuana plants as a step towards the society they wish for their young children 

to grow up in.  
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The Royal Solomon Islands Police Force (RSIPF) was established in 

1954.  Its mission is ‘To provide a safe and peaceful Solomon Islands 

by strengthening relationships with the community’.  The RSIPF 

strive to provide efficient and effective policing services for the 

Solomon Islands and expect RSIPF officers to adhere to the RSIPF 

values. 

 

For ongoing news and information, please go to www.rsipf.gov.sb 

Follow us on Facebook Page: www.facebook.com/rsipf 
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